
TOWNSHIP OF HAMPTON
OFFICIAL NOTICE

The Council of the Township
of Hampton will be holding a
Strategic Planning Meeting on
Friday,  March  28,  2025,
beginning  at  9:00  a.m.  This
meeting  will  be  held  at
Montour  Heights,  Coraopolis,
Pennsylvania. The purpose of
this meeting will be to discuss
various topics in conjunction
with  the  Strategic  Planning
process.

Ryan R. Jeroski,
Municipal Manager


